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September 2022 

 
  

Swimming Lessons 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Children in year 4 will be starting their swimming lessons on Wednesday 14th September.  
 
These lessons will run throughout the school year on the same day and time each week. If there are 
any changes, parents will be notified in advance where possible by text message. 
 
All children will need to bring the following swimming kit into school in a drawstring bag: 
 

• A sensible swimming costume or plain coloured shorts or trunks for boys.    

• Swimming goggles (optional) 

• Swimming cap for those with long hair 

• A clean towel 
 

This kit must be brought into school every Wednesday morning. 
 
Swimming lessons will take place at Farringdon Community Academy during the afternoon. We will 
be walking to and from the venue, we will be back in school by home time for children to follow their 
normal gate arrangements. Please ensure your child has a sensible coat. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Mr M.Holt 
Class teacher 
PE Lead 
 

 


